ATTENTION

The Egelston Library will be closed from August 2
through August 13 for renovations. items may be
returned at any MADL branch with the closest library, the
Muskegon Township branch, located next to Mr. B's on
Apple Ave. Fines will not be charged for any late

items. All holds and summer reading club prizes can be
picked up at the Muskegon Township branch during this
time.

After we reopen, the hours of operation will change to:

Monday and Tuesday 9-7
Wedne.sday 11-7
Thursday Friday and Saturday 9-5

Please visit our website www.madl.org for more
information or call the administration headquarters at
231-737-6248




